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Friday 24th November 2017 

 

 

Admissions 
 

We have been asked by Norfolk County 

Council if Parents, Carers & School Governors 

could complete a questionnaire, if you are 

happy to do this please copy and paste the 

attached link to your web browser.  

https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ec

ourier2/misheet.asp?misheetid=25628 
You will then need to click on where it says 

online consultation which can be accessed 

here. 

Thank you. 
 

Eaton Vale 

 

Please note our next payment for our Eaton 

Vale residential is due on 1st December. Please 

bring your payment to the office.  

 

Attendance for October 

 

Whole School 97.1% 

Rec / YR1 96.8% 

YR1 / YR2 98.3% 

YR3 / YR4 97.4% 

YR5 / YR6 96.9% 

 

Hevingham & Marsham Facebook Page 

 

Our Facebook page is now up and running, we 

would love to see parents, carers, 

grandparents, aunts, uncles, nieces, nephews 

and staff join our page. 

 

 

Announcement! 

 

Mrs. Jones is expecting a baby!!  The staff 

and governors at Hevingham and Marsham 

Primary Schools would like to extend our 

congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Jones 

whose baby is due early in the summer.  

 

Breakfast with Santa 

 

Come and enjoy breakfast with Father 

Christmas at Aylsham Town Hall on Sunday 

3rd December from 0930 – 11.30am. 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

 

Thank you to everyone that helped to 

donate gifts and wrap shoeboxes for our 

appeal. Samaritan’s Purse sends special 

thanks to you all for putting a smile on a 

child’s face by contributing to operation 

Christmas Child.  

 

 
 

Lunchboxes 

 

We have worked hard to encourage children 

and families to eat healthily and to aim to 

create little or no waste in their packed 

lunches.  Sweets and fizzy drinks are not 

permitted and we only allow children to have 

crisps once or twice a week.  Children are 

permitted to have a square or two of 70% 

cocoa dark chocolate as this is proven to be 

good for children. 

https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/misheet.asp?misheetid=25628
https://csapps.norfolk.gov.uk/csshared/ecourier2/misheet.asp?misheetid=25628


Children in Need 

 

At Hevingham we raised the grand total of 

£108.08 from our pyjama day and pennies for 

Pudsey.  Once again, a big thank you. 

 

Key Dates 

 

November 

 

Mon 27th YR5 group 1 cycle proficiency 

(Parent helpers would be very much 

appreciated) 

Tues 28th - YR5 group 1 cycle proficiency 

(Parent helpers would be very much 

appreciated) 

Wed 29th – YR5 group 2 cycle proficiency 

(Parent helpers would be very much 

appreciated) 

Thurs 30th – YR5 group 2 cycle proficiency 

(Parent helpers would be very much 

appreciated) 

 

December 

 

Tues 5th - YR5/6 Presentation of Learning 

2.30-3.15pm 

Thurs 7th – Rec/YR1 Presentation of Learning 

11-12noon 

Thurs 7th – YR3/4 Presentation of Learning 

2.30-3.15pm 

Fri 8th – YR1/2 Presentation of Learning 

9.15–10am  

Fri 8th – Friends Christmas Fete 3pm 

Tues 12th – KS1 Nativity dress rehearsal  

Thurs 14th – KS1 Nativity – 1.30pm  

Fri 15th – Christmas Jumper day & Christmas 

dinner day 

Fri 15th – Christmas carols in Hevingham 

Church, both schools @ 1.30pm 

Mon 18th – Christmas Craft Family Learning 

Morning 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Erin Rose Craynor Izabel Marshall 

Keeling 

Lola Gaskin James Sinclair-

Russell 

Skye Findlay Lucy Feltham 

Ruby Howden Luca Upton 

 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Acting Head Teacher 


